Parent Teacher Organization Update

Thanks to all the Lincoln Families who supported PTO over the last month with participation in the Lions Night Out Restaurant Night at Baker's Square and the Lincoln Lions Pride Apparel Fundraiser. We appreciate your support of the PTO!

PTO launched a new website, where you can find information about upcoming events, PTO meeting dates, volunteering opportunities, and sign up to join our email list and more! Check it out at www.LincolnPTO-Anoka.org. To stay in the loop with all the PTO happenings you can also follow us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/LincolnElementarySchoolForTheArtsPTO.

Upcoming Events:

December 5th is our first Lions Night Out- Family Fun Night at Urban Air in Coon Rapids (near Northtown Mall). From 4pm to 8pm 20% of sales are donated back to Lincoln! Check out more details on our FLYER.

The week of December 9th-13th PTO will be bringing back a staff favorite Fill the Fridge Staff Appreciation Event! We will be collecting monetary donations through our Square Site and using all the money raised to go buy treats and goodies for the Lincoln Staff to help keep them going in the weeks leading up to Winter Break. Watch for posts on Facebook, our new website, and emails asking for donations the week of Thanksgiving. Consider making Fill the Fridge part of your Give to the Max Day donations.

The Lincoln Lions Pride Apparel Fundraiser is over. If you missed it, we plan to do another order this spring. For those who ordered this fall, watch for an email/facebook post that items will be going home with students before Winter Break.

Lincoln School along with the PTO are planning the 2nd annual Warm Up with Arts & Culture event for Thursday, January 23rd. Part of the event is spent outside at the skating rink and snowshoeing (weather permitting) from 5-6pm. Then from 6-7:30pm, families will be invited inside to explore some Arts & Culture booths and presentations. If you are interested in sharing your family's heritage or culture at the event please fill out this GOOGLE FORM and we will get in contact with you about participating in the event.

Upcoming Meeting:

December 12th from 6:00-7:30 pm in the conference room at Lincoln. Childcare is available for potty trained children during the meeting. Enter on South St (door 6) or

join us virtually with the meeting code: https://meet.google.com/uzr-oofz-wgt